
June 8, 2020 

 

THE LAKE TOWNSHIP REGULAR MEETING WAS HELD ON MONDAY, June 

8, 2020 IN THE TOWNSHIP BUILDING. 

 

PRESENT: Supervisors Elder, Gander, Fairlamb along with Secretary 

Deanna Yarnell  

Supervisor Gander called the meeting to order at 8:00 p.m.  No public 

comment. 

*MINUTES TO THE May regular MEETING WERE READ AND APPROVED 

BY A MOTION FROM Fairlamb AND A 2ND By GANDER. 

The Supervisors discussed getting quotes for the roof on the Township 

Building. 

The following subdivision was approved and signed Swisher. See file 

The Supervisors would like to see about having Brine put on various 

roads for dust control.  Weaver and Sons will need to be contacted.   

 

ROADMASTER Report:  Mowing of berms and cold patch has begun on 

various township roads.   

 

Treasurer Report: 

General Checking:  18,002.29 

State Savings: 1,006.44 

State Fund Checking: 129,362.61    



Secretary Report: 
 
Mowing at the ballfield has been going well.  Three different 
groups are using the fields this year.  In lieu of payment two 
groups are helping maintain the softball infield by dragging and 
weed eating around the chain fence.   
 
Applications for financial help with the outfield fence from the 
county commissioners will be sent in.  C & J Fencing will be 
contacted to get an estimate for the application.  Having the 
permanent fence will allow for tournaments to be held by both the 
school and Little League.  
              
Bills were approved and paid 

Meeting Adjourned at 9:25pm 

 

Deanna L Yarnell 

 

 


